
Standard 5.4 Program Improvements  

Based on the graduate survey and feedback from the advisory committee, we were able to secure 

access to both the CCC One and Mitchell Estimating for use in the CRTN230 Estimating and Customer 

Service class for the Spring of 2021.  

We also purchased a new, Dual Phase Pulse welder to enhance the students welding skills.  

A curriculum change was made to the program where we eliminated a course that covered measuring 

only. We added hours to the lab for the Structural Analysis and Repair course to cover the hours 

required so we can complete all the competencies. This elimination of one course added more hands on, 

reduced the overall credits in the program and eliminated some redundancy.  


